
 
 
Dear Healthcare Colleague: 
 
The New Hampshire Nurse Practitioner Association (NHNPA) invites you to become an 
exhibitor for the 2021 Northern New England Nurse Practitioner Conference.  The event will be 
held April 7-9, 2021, virtually.  ​While we will miss seeing everyone in person, we are excited 

about the expanded opportunities that our virtual platform will allow for our exhibitors and 

attendees!  

  

With over 25 years of experience, the NHNPA continues to bring together leaders from around 

the country and nurse practitioners from the northeast for high-quality education.  Our event 

attracts attendees from across the region including nurse practitioners, nurse clinicians, 

certified nurse midwives, physician assistants, students, educators, and health professionals of 

varying backgrounds and specialties.  

  

Exhibitors at this conference will have several hours of unopposed access to over 300 nurse 

practitioners and healthcare professionals.  This time can be used to interact with prescribers, 

discuss decision making, and promote products and services to a core audience.  In addition, 

we have several opportunities for you to offer industry sponsored presentations! 
 
Corporate support has always played a vital role in the ongoing education and recognition of our 
region's nurse practitioners, and we hope you will choose to join us in strengthening that 
tradition.  
 
 

 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Kim Mohan   Mary Bidgood-Wilson  
Kim Mohan, MEd Mary Bidgood-Wilson, FNP, APRN  
Executive Director  Exhibitor/Sponsor Coordinator 
New Hampshire Nurse Practitioner Association New Hampshire Nurse Practitioner Association 
kimmohan@nhnpa.net​                                                      ​marybidgoodwilson@nhnpa.net 
(603) 630-2210                                                                  (603) 455-5481 

Helpful Information 
● Register at NHNPA.org (you can pay here by credit card) 
● Checks can be made out and sent to: NHNPA - PO Box 10315 - Bedford, NH 03110  
● NHNPA Tax ID Number: 02-032-7540 
● Email or call Kim or Mary with any questions  
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